
	
	

	
	

September 4, 2017 

PN	Delegates: 

We	need	your	help! 
Thank	you	to	all	our	delegates	who	have	helped	bring	the	fight	for	a	fair	agreement	all	the	way	
to	this	Protected	Action	Ballot.	Now	it’s	time	for	us	to	make	sure	our	workers	are	ready	to	vote	
and	to	win.	
	
Voting	opened	on	September	1,	and	will	close	on	Thursday	the	28th	of	September.	Remember,	
this	is	a	postal	ballot.	Ballot	papers	will	probably	start	arriving	in	mailboxes	from	September	
5th.	If	ballot	papers	aren’t	received	by	September	8th,	members	should	contact	the	AEC	
directly.	
	
In	24	days,	we	need	every	single	PN	worker	to	hand	in	their	vote,	and	vote	YES.	
	

The	top	3	things	we	need	our	delegates	to	do:	
	
1. Ensure	that	all	members	receive	their	ballot	documents	in	the	mail	when	voting	opens	
on	September	1	

2. In	the	first	week	of	September,	get	any	member	who	has	not	received	a	ballot	to	call	
Jennifer	at	the	AEC	on	(02)	8892	0330.	

	
3. Remind	workers	throughout	September	to	vote	soon	and	to	vote	YES	to	all	actions.	

	
You	can	also	find	a	timeline	of	the	Protected	Action	Ballot	and	a	full	Delegate	Checklist	on	Loco	
Express	online.		
	
Our	workmates	deserve	the	right	to	a	fair	Agreement	and	now	it’s	time	for	us	all	to	stand	up	and	
make	sure	every	worker	votes.		
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